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Mr. John Gaber, Attorney for the applicant, has forwarded a Revised PUD for City 
Place, based on input from the Planning Commission meeting on July 13, 2010.  He has 
also included a letter outlining the changes dated July 20, 2010. 
 
As requested by several Commission members, Mr. John Staran, City Attorney, 
reviewed the latest PUD and has submitted a letter stating that he is satisfied it 
complies with all legal requirements. 
 
If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please feel free to contact me at (248) 
656-4660. 
 
Thank you. 
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